
Press Release for Immediate Release 

Tuesday, September 5th, 2023 
 

Please be advised:  

 

The Village Board of Trustees meeting that was 
scheduled for this Wednesday, September 6th, 
2023 at 6:00pm, has been CANCELLED, and 
rescheduled for Wednesday, September 13th, 
2023 at 6:00pm. All Public Hearings that were 
scheduled for tomorrow will be held on 
Wednesday, September 13th, 2023. All are 
welcomed to attend.  

 

Thank you. 

 
Janine Gandy-McKinney 
Village of Monticello-Village Clerk 


